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September 29, 2011

Ron Olberding

Edward Wayne Industries
10308 Metcalf #308
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Ron,

Thank you for your participation in the 2011 Creve Coeur Safety Fair held on Sunday. September 25. The
Creve Coeur Police Department, Creve Coeur Fire Protection District, Barnes-Jewish West County
Hospital and the Creve Coeur Joint Crime Prevention Partnership extend their appreciation to you for
your donation of time, personnel and expertise throughout the day.

The partners of this very successtul event estimate that there were about 1.200 attendees at the fair.
Everyone enjoyed the participation of 44 different agencies and more than 200 volunteers. Without that
assistance the fair would not have been possible.

We have received several compliments from fairgoers who were very impressed by the displays and
agencies on hand at the fair. In particular, we would like to note you and Dave Allen were excellent
representatives of Edward Wayne Industries. You delivered information about your agency and its
mission and had a chance to possibly deter some burglaries in your area.

Thank you again, and if there is ever anything that I can do to assist you, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Glenn A. Eidman
Chief of Police



